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Asia-Pacific economies to set productivity policy in Tokyo 
 

TOKYO—The 55th Governing Body Meeting (GBM) of the Asian Productivity Organization 

(APO) will be held in Tokyo, 21–23 May 2013. Approximately 60 delegates comprising APO 

directors and their advisers from 19 members, along with observers from various national 

agencies and international organizations such as the ASEAN-Japan Centre, ILO, Southeast 

Asian Regional Center for Graduate Study and Research in Agriculture, Statistical Institute for 

Asia and the Pacific, and Ministry of Science, Industry and Technology of Turkey are expected 

to attend.  

 

Parliamentary Senior Vice-Minister Masaji Matsuyama, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 

Government of Japan, will be the guest of honor at the event.  

 

Important GBM agenda items include the annual report of the Secretary-General, the APO 

revised budget for 2014, a report on the review of the APO membership contribution formula, 

and selection of a new Secretary-General. 
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For details please contact: 

Martini Abdul Aziz/Y. Fujimoto 

Information & Public Relations Unit 

Tel: 03-3830-0411; Fax: 03-5840-5322; 

e-Mail: mabdaziz@apo-tokyo.org/yfujimoto@apo-tokyo.org 

Website: http://www.apo-tokyo.org 

 

 

 

About the APO 

The APO was established in 1961 as a regional intergovernmental organization with the mission 

of contributing to the sustainable socioeconomic development of the Asia-Pacific region through 

productivity promotion. The current membership comprises 20 economies. The APO supports 

its member countries through capacity-building efforts such as training courses, workshops, 

seminars, and other activities to enhance productivity. 
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